
Kindergarten Newsletter

Classroom News

We’re fast approaching the end of 
the first half of term and have lots of 
fun things in store. Next week is 
Zambia themed in honour of 
Zambia’s Independence Day. 

After half term we will be having an 
open morning where you are 
welcome to come in to school with 
your child and experience part of 
the day with them. The dates and 
program for the open morning will 
be released shortly. 

October Birthdays

21st Jasper

Upcoming Events:

14th Zambia dress up 
14th - 25th Half Term
18th National Prayer Day
24th Independence Day
31st Halloween dress up

A Little Reminder:

Please keep children’s toys 
at home.

Please label all your 
child/children’s belongings. 

Please pack a change of 
clothes and sports shoes 
for the days they do sports.

Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or if I can help in any way.

Oct 
2022


